
Buddy Valastro and Wife Renew
Wedding Vows After 10 Years

Cake  Boss  star
Buddy Valastro decided to take a different approach to the
typical wedding renewal ceremony.  The Jersey baker and his
wife,  Lisa  Valastro,  celebrated  their  10  year  wedding
anniversary aboard a Disney Cruise ship in the tropics.  The
second wedding took place on October 15th with the couple
surrounded  by  all  of  their  closest  family  and  friends.
Valastro  tells  People  that  he  wanted  to  include  his  four
children in the proposal.  He had them come into his Hoboken
shop and make cupcakes spelling out “Marry Us.”  “It was
pretty cool,” he said.  “The kids were on their knees and I
was, too.  My wife deserves it.”

Where are some “out of the box” locations to have a renewal
ceremony?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Wedding renewal ceremonies can be done in new and exciting
ways these days.  Try to choose a venue that would interest
not only you and your partner, but also your kids and other
family members as well:

1. The zoo: Surrounded by a plethora of animals, the zoo makes
a fun and interesting backdrop for a second wedding.  It’s
also fun for children and guests alike to see the different
creatures.

2. Las Vegas: Despite what one may think, it is possible to
have a an elegant Vegas wedding.  Whether intimate or large,
the casino atmosphere can be extremely entertaining for a
renewal ceremony.

3. Home: It may not seem unique, but what better place is
there to renew your vows than the place where you’ve built
your life and family?  With a little bit of sprucing up, your
home can become the perfect venue to marry your partner again.

What are some unlikely venues you would consider for a renewal
ceremony? Let us know below.

Kevin Jonas and Wife Danielle
Celebrate  First  Anniversary
at Disney
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This past Sunday
marked the first wedding anniversary of pop star Kevin Jonas,
and  his  wife  Danielle.   The  couple  celebrated  their
anniversary by visiting Walt Disney World’s Magic Kingdom in
Florida.  Jonas had some kind words to say for the occasion.
 “Happy anniversary to my amazing wife of a year and for the
rest of my life I love you,” he wrote on Twitter.  After a
magical day at the theme park, the Jonases stayed in the
Cinderella Castle Suite.

What are some unique first anniversary celebration ideas?

Cupid’s Advice:

It can be frustrating to come up with things to do on your
first anniversary, given that you want your special day to be
memorable.  If you are confused, Cupid has some suggestions to
make your anniversary unforgettable:

1. Romantic picnic: Surprise your partner by planning a picnic
in a location with a great view. The area you choose should
create a beautiful backdrop for both of you to enjoy. Pack
your picnic basket with your partner’s favorite foods. Relax
and enjoy each other’s company.



2. Vacation: Surprise your significant other with a trip to a
destination you’ve both been dying to visit. Spending some
quality time as tourists may be just the answer.

3. Walk down memory lane: Revisit the special moments in your
relationship by visiting all of your “first” locations. If you
first kissed on a roller skating rink in middle school, relive
the experience by getting back out there!

Jersey  Shore’s  Snooki  Shows
Off  New  Boyfriend,  Jionni
LaValle

After  weeks  of
suspense,  Snooki’s  finally  ready  to  put  a  face  to  the
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tweets and an answer to the question on every Jersey Shore
fan’s minds: “Who is Snooki’s mystery man?”  According to
RadarOnline, Snooki just released pictures of herself with her
new boyfriend, Jionni LaValle enjoying Disney World together
this past weekend, and it’s “LOVE”!  Jionni LaValle is a
teacher  and  not  so  fond  of  the  limelight,  which  is  a
huge difference from Snooki’s former “juicehead” boyfriends.
 It’s also the reason it took Snooki so long to show off her
new man.

How can you keep your relationship under wraps?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes at the beginning of a relationship, you may want to
spend time enjoying each other without outside distractions.
Here is some advice on how to keep things hush-hush:

1. Romantic night in: In the beginning, everything the two of
you do together is exciting and new, whether it’s going out
for  dinner  and  a  movie  or  loading  up  a  Netflix  DVD  and
ordering take out.  We know you want to show off your new guy,
but if everything works out, there will be more than enough
time for that.

2. Lay off the social networks: Anytime you tweet or post
something on Facebook to your new man, you’re saying it to his
500 friends and followers.  If you feel the need to say
something “coupley,” shoot him a text.

3. Watch your body language: In some situations, you may not
be able to avoid public settings with your new guy.  If that’s
the case, make sure your body language doesn’t leave people
around you wondering about your status.
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